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Governor Bryan Invites Families to Annual Children’s
Christmas Parties on All Three Islands

Governor Bryan’s Children’s Christmas Parties on St. Croix, St.
Thomas, and St. John will offer photos with Santa, giveaways, festive
treats, and toys, bringing holiday cheer to children aged newborn to 12
years
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Governor Albert Bryan Jr. is inviting families across the territory to join in the festive cheer at this
year’s Governor’s Children’s Christmas Party. The celebration, aimed at children from newborns
to 12 years old, will be held on St. Croix, St. Thomas, and St. John, offering an evening of holiday
fun and community spirit.
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The parties will feature an array of activities, including photos with Santa Claus, exciting
giveaways, festive music, delicious treats, and plenty of toys for the children, according to Gov't
House. Governor Bryan emphasized that the events are designed to create special memories and
bring the community together in the joyous spirit of the season.

The Christmas parties are scheduled as follows:

St. Croix:
Date: Thursday, December 12
Time: 6:00 PM to 9:00 PM
Location: Government House

St. Thomas:
Date: Saturday, December 14
Time: 6:00 PM to 9:00 PM
Location: Havensight Mall

St. John:
Date: Monday, December 16
Time: 6:00 PM to 9:00 PM
Location: Franklin Powell Sr. Park

“We’re excited to be able to bring the community together for this joyful occasion. It’s all about
creating lasting memories for our kids and celebrating the holiday spirit," said the governor,

These parties provide an excellent opportunity for families and community members to gather,
share in the festivities, and celebrate the season together. 
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